
WALK WITH THE NATURE 

2022-23 

As a part of best practice, the first year B Com students were taken to explore nature to 

Athirappilly Waterfalls and Thumbur Mozhi on 04
th

 March, 2023. The journey began at 7.30 

pm from college and to Athirappilly Waterfalls first. Students were taken to the waterfalls 

and let them feel the forest, water and scenic beauty. It is designed as a part of best practice 

of the department. There were 58 students participated in the program.  It helped the students 

to explore the natural beauty to a large extent and all were really enjoyed of the waterfall at 

Athirappilly and Thumboor Mozhi.  

 

 



WALK WITH THE NATURE 

2023-24 

The Event PG Department of Commerce and Research organized an enlightening “Walk with 

Nature” to Cheppara rock garden and Poomala dam for the first year B.com students (self) on 

28th September 2023.The journey commenced at 9.00am from the college. The Cheppara 

Rock Garden was the first destination. The Panoramic view of the rock from the top was 

amazing with its natural beauty. It allowed the students to enjoy the scenic beauty.Poomala 

Dam with its calm water and lush green surroundings also offered a wonderful experience for 

the students. The trip is designed as a part of best practice of the department. In this activity 

students were participated. It helped the students to explore the natural beauty and all were 

really enjoyed.The trip served as a reminder of the importance of preserving our 

environment. 

 


